January 9, 2014
Dear Parents/Guardians of Incoming Freshman:

Welcome to highschool! We are delighted that your student will be attending
Redmond and look forward to working with them and you to meet their academic
needs.

Incredibly, in just four short years, your student will graduate from Redmond High
School; so now is the time to plan for the future. Therefore, 1 am inviting
parents/guardians of incoming freshman to attend an evening arientation presented by
the Redmond High School counseling staff and administrators, designedto assist you in
learning about our high school graduation requirements and class registration
procedures.

On Wednesday, January 22, 2014 our counselors and administrators will be
presenting in the RHS Performing Arts Center.

Our sessions will begin promptly at 7:00 pm, please plan for the traffic congestion
and a crowded parking lot often associated with these events.

There will be a Post-Session at 7:45 pm in our library for parents/guardians whose
students are interestedinthe Freshman Honors Classes.

Sincerely,

Jane Todd, Principal



